
	ANSAA New Administrators Orientation  / 2017-2018 


	September 8, 2017 (Friday) / 12:00-2:30 p.m.

St. John’s Catholic Center

(Headquarters of the Catholic Diocese of Little Rock)

2500 North Tyler Street

Little Rock, Arkansas



	There will be an ANSAA Orientation meeting for new administrators, Friday, September 8, 2017, from 12:00 to 2:30 p.m. at St. John’s Catholic Center in Little Rock. If you would like to bring other administrators or assistants from your school they will be welcome. 

Lunch will be provided and in-service participation certificates will be issued. Directions to Biltz Room in Morris Hall (St. John’s Catholic Center, Little Rock) can be found at http://dolr.org/st-john-catholic-center#directions. If you need additional information contact: Kristine Grelle, ANSAA Executive Director at 479-246-0032 or kristine.grelle@cox.net.

Registration Fee: $25 per person

Make Checks payable to ANSAA and mail to:

                              ANSAA

                              Kristine Grelle, Executive Director

                              2209 South 18th Place

                              Rogers, AR  72758

Topics Covered in Workshop:

· History of ANSAA

· ANSAA Standards

· Seven Year Accreditation Cycle 

· Overview of an ANSAA Site Visit

· Dual Accreditation Process

· Review of Annual Report Forms (Bring your completed  2016-2017 ANSAA Annual Report/s if you have questions) 



	School Name
	

	Administrator/s


	

	Please circle your lunch choice:

1. Club Mex Sandwich – Smoked turkey, bacon, and hot pepper cheese with Fruit Salad

2. The Garden Sandwich – Swiss, cheddar, and provolone cheeses, mushrooms, sunflower seeds, and spinach pate with Fruit Salad

3. Chicken Salad Sandwich with Fruit Salad

4. Chicken Caesar Salad                                           

	Return Registration Form by Friday, September 1, 2017


